Hi there!
 
My colleague and I are Physiotherapy students from St George’s University of London and we need your help!
 
My name is Amar Dhani and my colleague, Dougie Smullen, and I have been working on our dissertation and we are looking for 8-10 volunteers to take part in an interview. I currently volunteer with Headway with their face-to-face support group and would love to include you in our research project.  
 
Our research title is: “An exploration into the experiences of people with vestibular dysfunction towards therapist-led vestibular rehabilitation in the UK” and we’re looking for people who have or have had vestibular dysfunction and have experienced therapist-led vestibular rehabilitation.
 
We would like to talk to people about their experiences of vestibular rehabilitation and ask them questions about what their experience of this was like. 
We are doing an explorative study due to the lack of research in this field and so we would like to explore the thoughts and opinions of our participants (You!) and in doing so potentially create a platform from which future research may develop. 
We believe that the patient’s voice is important, If you’re an English speaker who has experienced therapist-led vestibular rehabilitation within the past 5 years, we’re keen to hear from you!
 
If you would like more information, have any questions or would like to sign up, please contact me (Amar Dhani) via email using this address: m1904469@sgul.ac.uk.
 
Thank you for taking the time to read our email and we’re looking forward to hearing from you!
 
Kind Regards,
Amar Dhani and Dougie Smullen
 
MSc Physiotherapy students
St George’s University, London

